Assessment Report to the Academic Senate

March 2, 2022 | Faith Bradham, Faculty Co-Chair

- Due to the President's Day holiday, the Assessment Committee has not met since February 4.
- Updated SLO assessment plans for almost all departments have been posted to the committee website on its <u>SLO Assessment Plans</u> page. These plans go through the end of next year (Spring 2023).
- We are still looking for submissions of artifacts showcasing how you have assessed <u>ILO 2 (Communicate)</u> in your courses! Please let your departments and areas know that we are looking for faculty to send in examples of assessing communication in their courses (i.e., papers, reflection essays, speeches, videos, lab reports, etc.). We are asking folks to send in their artifacts by March 31. Faith Bradham sent a reminder email out this past Monday with details, but feel free to get in touch with her at faith.bradham@bakersfieldcollege.edu.